
Provider Alert  

Florida Medicaid Health Care Alert 

July 17, 2020 

Provider Type(s): All 

REMINDER: IMPORTANT FUNDING ANNOUNCEMENT FOR ALL MEDICAID 

PROVIDERS 

16 DAYS LEFT TO APPLY - APPLICATIONS DUE BY AUGUST 3, 2020 

NEW! The federal government has extended the deadline to apply for Medicaid/CHIP 

Provider Enhanced Provider Relief Fund Payments until August 3, 2020. 

NEW! The federal government has informed us that the requirement to input a license 

number during the application process has been resolved. Medicaid providers that are not 

licensed but meet all other qualifications are encouraged to submit an application before 

the deadline. 

Previously Recorded Webinars: HHS has posted a recordings of past webinars for 

providers who were unable to attend. These recordings can be accessed 
here: https://link.zixcentral.com/u/6fdf5276/sqB7NLnK6hG2jXoRXNGfSw?u=https%3A%2F

%2Fwebex.webcasts.com%2Fstarthere.jsp%3Fei%3D1334682%26tp_key%3D9dd6d30493 

Updated FAQs: HHS has posted updated FAQs to address questions submitted during the 

previous webinars. The updated FAQs can be found here: FAQs 

Fact sheet to Help Providers:  The Agency has created a fact sheet with key information 
for providers. It is posted at: 

https://link.zixcentral.com/u/68bb8b5a/VM_CNLnK6hG2jXoRXNGfSw?u=http%3A%2F%2F

ahca.myflorida.com%2Fdocs%2FCARES_Act_Medicaid-CHIP_Funds_Factsheet.pdf 

Funding Overview:  HHS launched an enhanced Provider Relief Fund Payment Portal that 

allows eligible Medicaid and CHIP providers to report their annual patient revenue, which 

will be used as a factor in determining their Provider Relief Fund payment. The payment to 
each provider will be at least 2 percent of reported gross revenue from patient care; the 

final amount each provider receives will be determined after the data is submitted, 

including information about the number of Medicaid patients providers serve. 

Agency COVID-19 Website: As a reminder, the Agency’s COVID-19 alert website 

ensures providers have all Agency guidance in one centralized location. The website can be 
accessed through the following 

link: https://link.zixcentral.com/u/3c816e42/NDyGNLnK6hG2jXoRXNGfSw?u=http%3A%2F
%2Fahca.myflorida.com%2Fcovid-19_alerts.shtml  

 

  
 

 

 


